Trevor Parkes

From:

Carole Witter

Sent:

April-04-17 12:04 PM

To:

Mayor and Council

Cc:

Trevor Parkes; Bill Brown

Subject:

Marina View Development Zoning Bylaw

Dear Mayor and Council,

The West Bay Residents Association is pleased to learn that the proposed Marina View development will see a further commitment to commercial space in the West Bay area.

We would ask that the Marina View zoning be drafted in a similar manner to the West Bay Triangle CD-98 zone with the intention to secure the commercial space while preventing it's conversion to residential space.

Thank you for your consideration.

Carole Witter (President)
West Bay Residents Association

